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Madison, WI – Today, after Governor Evers signed the 2021-2023 State Budget, State Senator 

Dan Feyen (R-Fond du Lac) released the following statement: 

“I am thrilled Governor Evers has signed our Republican-authored state budget into law. This 

will help Wisconsinites keep more of their hard earned money through historic tax cuts while 

still funding our priorities like education, transportation, healthcare and broadband.  

“Wisconsin is primed to take off from the economic upheaval of the past year due to smart fiscal 

planning and responsible investments. This budget is another step forward for Wisconsin as we 

continue to make the right decisions for our state.” 
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